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Bishop Michael Fisher Announces

Commutation for St. Patrick’s Day

Buffalo, N.Y., March 6, 2023 – Bishop Michael W. Fisher has announced a commutation from eating

meat on St. Patrick’s Day, March 17, 2023.

The Holy Season of Lent is an important time in the Church that calls for Catholics to focus on acts of

prayer, fasting and almsgiving along with a renewed effort to discover the Lord more deeply in the

Scriptures.

Many Catholics also follow the instruction of abstaining from meat during Lent, but also are called to

practice self discipline and fast in other ways throughout the season. Because St. Patrick’s Day falls on

Friday, a traditional day to abstain from eating meat, the BIshop grants a commutation of the discipline

of abstaining from meat on March 17, 2023.

A commutation means that those Catholics who choose to eat meat on Friday, March 17 are obliged to

choose another day before March 24, 2023 to abstain from eating meat.

“I hope this allows for a joyful celebration of St. Patrick and Irish heritage, by blood or association, for all

who find this day meaningful,” explained Bishop Fisher. “May the love and protection St. Patrick can give,

be yours in abundance, as long as you live. St. Patrick, pray for us.”
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For more information, please contact Joe Martone, Communications Manager at
jmartone@buffalodiocese.org, (716) 847-8743, (716) 361-1931
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